
07/02/2020 

MR JeanChristophe Meunier 
- 39 Oxford Falls Road ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
jeancmeunier@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I protest this development as it will encpurage more heavy traffic on Oxford Falls Road in 
Beavon Hill, which still has not been properly safe guarded for both pedestrians and residents. 
In particular the very dangerous intersection at Oxford Falls Road and Iris Street. This must be 
altered immediately to protect school children walking to and from school.
More cars and heavy vehicles are not warranted.
The site also poses a huge fire risk which is simply unacceptable! 

Sent: 7/02/2020 8:07:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


